Message

From: Pam Hogg [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=752CD7B1A7BC480CAD5BDFF751D78B9B-PAM HOGG]

Sent: 6/11/2015 2:38:10 PM

To: John Brown [jbrown@collingwood.ca]

BCC: Brian Bentz [brian.bentz@powerstream.ca]; David McFadden [/o=toc/ou=first administrative
group/cn=recipients/cn=davidmcfadden]

Subject: FW: Draft Valuation Report of Collus Power

From: Rockx, John [mailto:jrockx@kpmg.ca]
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Ed Houghton

Cc: Pam Hogg; Erling, Jonathan M

Subject: Draft Valuation Report of Collus Power

Hi Ed:

As requested, please find attached a copy of our draft valuation of the shares of Collus Power as at December 31,
2010. The valuation report was left in draft format since the former controller, Tim Fryer, did not provide us with

responses to a few questions in respect of the report content (see blanks on page 5 of the report) or provide us with the

final December 31, 2010 financial statements of Collus Power prior to going on medical leave. Accordingly, KPMG did
not receive a representation letter from Collus Power for the draft valuation report, and never issued the valuation
report in final format.
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At KPMG we are passionate about earning your trust and building a long-term relationship through service excellence.
This extends to our communications with you.

Our lawyers have recommended that we provide certain disclaimer language with our messages. Rather than including
them here, we're drawing your attention to the following links where the full legal wording appears.



If you are unable to access the links above, please cut and paste the URL that follows the link into your browser.




